On 2018-04-02 18:39, Cath Blunt wrote:
Dear secretary
 
I am a member of the Friends of Tuggeranong Hill Parkcare group. We have not been operative for the last 8 years or so and are now re-energised and planning our program for 2018.
 
We are wondering if someone from COG would like to lead us on a birdwatching walk. We are mainly doing weeding and some variation to the activities which encourages people to relate to the Reserve in a different way would be a great addition to our activities.
 
We have a date in mind - the 14th October – (we meet on a Sunday morning) – however we can find another time if this doesn’t suit. We regularly have a pair of tawny frogmouths that nest in our area and are hoping that they might be around at this time. I have just reviewed your website and see that you already have a walk on for this date and the rest of the year. Does that mean that we might need to book our activity in for the following year?
 
Looking forward to hearing from you,
 
Cath Blunt
0431451622 or 62911827
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